
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:58:21 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 1:36 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246, EB-2019-0234, EB-2016-0315

-- Name --
Rick Kerr

-- Phone --
613-372-2301

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Just wondering how hydro one can justify raising the seasonal rate approx 200-300% in months that there is
absolutely no hydro being used for 6 months of the year. This should not be allowed period.




